
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK  24/25 June 2017 

READERS:  First       Second 
6.00pm:   Jo Garlick   Trish Saines 
9.30am:  Louise McKnight  Lyndie Jewitt 
6.00pm: (ACOLYTE)  Peter Mullany  
9.30am: (ACOLYTE) Volunteer needed  
ALTAR SERVERS: 6.00pm:  Ashleigh Nicholson, Daniel 
Emmett, Justin Garlick 
9.30am:  Liam Jewitt, Luke Jewitt 
PLANNED GIVING:      Trevor and Laurelle Green 
CHURCH CLEANERS:   Leanne Parkman and Team 7 
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE ROSTER: Bill Kearney (June) 
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER:  Peter Mullany and Eric Lehane 
(June) 
MAINTENANCE: Harry Rowe and Bill Lang (June) 
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - 0427 410 422 

LINEN ROSTER:   Win Caldwell 

ROSARY STATUE:  Mr & Mrs W Causer, 62 Wombat Street 
NEXT:  Bill & Mary Kearney, 111 William Street 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Lois Terry   Jenny Hardy 
9.30am: Jade Presser  Sharon Hibbert 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ - 18 June 2017 
  
         Parish Priest:   Fr Tom Thornton PP and Assistant Priest Fr Paletasala (Pale) Leota 
        Office Hours:       Tuesday to Thursday  9.30 am  - 1.30 pm 
                             Phone:  (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
             Office Address:  Campbell St., YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
 
   Email:    young@cg.org.au         NEW Web site:       www.cg.org.au/young 

OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body 

of the church any time for prayer during  

daylight hours through the main glass doors at the 

back of the Church.  

 

WEEKDAY MASSES 
Tues  20th June        8.30am Mass in Chapel  
      12.30 Mass at Boorowa  
Wed  21st Jun         8.30am Mass in Chapel 
         10.00am Anointing Mass at Grenfell  
Thur  22nd Jun         8.30am Mass in Chapel   
      11.00am Mass at Boorowa  
Fri     23rd Jun       8.30am Mass in Chapel 
      10.00am Mass at YRV 
Sat   24th Jun          9.30am - 10.00am Reconciliation  
              11.00am Mass at MSJ  
           6.00pm Vigil Mass at Boorowa  
        6.00pm Vigil Mass at Young 
Sun  25th Jun         8.00am Mass at Bribbaree 
           9.30am Mass at Young 
        9.30am Mass at Grenfell 
  Note:  A Funeral Mass usually replaces a Weekday Mass 
 
VOCATIONS PRAYER GROUP: 
Thursdays 9.00am in the Chapel 
 
BAPTISMS:  During Masses on the second Saturday 
   or Sunday of the month. 
(Ring Office first for all Baptism Preparation night enquiries). 
 
ADORATION:  4.00pm-5.00pm in the CHAPEL Fridays 
  
WEDDINGS: By appointment (at least 6 months’ notice) 
 

 

CHRISTIAN MEDITATION 

Christian Meditation is held every Wednesday,  

in St Mary’s Chapel at 5.30pm. It is a  

contemplative prayer in the ancient Christian tradition. 

PRAYER SERVICES 

RECENTLY DECEASED:   Eileen Slattery, Marie Scott,  

Sr Mary Clare Flinn, Sr Campion McCarthy PBVM (Wagga 

Wagga), Anthony (Tony) Cummings -  England (Brother of 

Mike), Garry Daley (Brisbane) - Brother of Lee and John,   

Jason Forde (known as Schooner), Rex O’Leary,  

Kath Smythe, Br Don Gallagher CFC, Laurel Quinlivan, 

Muriel Devane, June Woods,  Anne O’Reilly 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING IN JUNE 

Please note St Vincent de Paul meetings will now be held at the new 

Conference Room in the new St Vinnies Centre near Woolworths. 

The date for the next meeting is Monday, 26th June  

at the NEW TIME of 11.00 am. 

FOOD BANK 

 (Roster for June 2017 - GROUP 5) 
 For any further information, please feel free to contact  

either Louise on (0477) 380 795 or  Mary-Louise (Tootsie)  

on (0429) 811 081. 

(CLAIM THE DATE) 

2017 MARIAN PROCESSION AND YOUTH PILGRIMAGE 

Over many decades the Archdiocesan Marian Procession at  

St Clement’s Monastery, Galong has gathered tens of thou-

sands of Catholics from across Australia. As we have jour-

neyed with Mary to the heart of Jesus many lives have been 

changed for the good through this event. You are welcome! 

MARIAN PROCESSION 

DATE: Sunday, 8th October 2017 

PLACE: St Clement’s Monastery, Galong 

CONFESSION: 10-30am 

MASS: 11-30am Mass with main celebrant, Archbishop  

Christopher Prowse 

LUNCH: 12-30pm BYO lunch, with the Procession to the 

Grotto beginning at 2-00pm. 

YOUTH Pilgrimage (with cross & icon of The Holy Family) 

DATE: Sunday, 8th October 2017 

PLACE: St Patrick’s, Binalong to St Clement’s Mon., Galong 

DETAILS: To be advised 

For more information, please contact: (02) 6201-9800 

HELPERS FOR THE NEW  

ST VINCENT de PAUL CENTRE 

We need more volunteers to help out to continue to meet the 

current demand in our new shop. It is a very large shop that 

we have been blessed with, the second largest centre in the 

Canberra/Goulburn Archdiocese, and it needs a lot of people 

with various skills to keep it looking beautiful and well 

stocked. 

We really need shop assistants, helpers to clear the floor,  

drivers and strong people to lift and carry stock. We seek 

your commitment to whatever it is you can offer but most 

convenient would be for volunteers to give up a half day or a 

full day per week if possible. 

If you could offer some of your time to assist your community 

you would be warmly welcomed. 

Please contact our centre manager, Bronwen Grovenor, on  

02 6234 7445 or drop into the centre and meet her. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: Jeremiah 20:10-13,  

Romans 5:12-15; Matthew 10:26-33 

NEW WEBSITE 

Please be advised that we now have our  

NEW Website up and running. 

Just go to: cg.org.au/young, and download view  

for the latest bulletins etc. 

HENNESSY CATHOLIC COLLEGE, YOUNG 

 

A nurturing environment for all students. 

Providing a pathway in Years 7 to 12 

in both academic and vocational courses. 

 

     To organise a tour of Hennessy Catholic  

College with the Principal, please contact the  

Principal’s Secretary on 02 6382 1486 

 

2018 ENROLMENTS 

NOW OPEN 

FEDERAL GOVERNMENT FUNDING PROPOSALS 

Dear Friends, 

No doubt you are aware of major Federal Government  

proposals regarding Catholic school funding. 

Whereas we all agree that responsible stewardship is needed 

in relation to our nation’s resources for education, the  

Catholic Bishops are very concerned about the new funding 

model proposed for Catholic schools. 

We are not looking for any special deals. But we are expecting 

new arrangements to be fair and reasonable. 

As your Archbishop, I am particularly concerned that the  

proposed model will unfairly cut very significant funding to 

our schools but especially to our ACT schools. 

I urge you to become more informed on this most significant  

issue and register your concerns with your elected politicians. 

The Archdiocese of Canberra and Goulburn educates 22,000  

students in 56 schools and has over 2,000 dedicated staff. 

For further information, see www.cg.catholic.edu.au 

Archbishop Christopher Prowse. 

FAMILY GROUP 

The next Family Group outing will be held at Young 

Bowling Club on Sunday, 25th June at 6-00pm. Order 

off the menu or buffet - 25-00. Children 1/2 price. Please con-

tact Barb and Brian Hislop on 6382 3288 for numbers for book-

ings by cut-off, Wed. 21st June. All parishioners welcome. 

ST VINCENT de PAUL WINTER APPEAL 

St Vincent de Paul are holding their Winter Appeal  

this weekend. 

Donations will be collected after mass. 

Envelopes are also supplied on the seats  

in the church. 

MERCY ASSOCIATES MEETING 

The next Mercy Associates Meeting will be held on 

Monday, 19th June at 11-00am in the Parish Centre. 

All are welcome to attend for prayer and friendship. 

Popular Art Retreat 

The next retreat on our program  this year is the 
popular Eat, Pray, Paint Retreat which is held  
twice a year. Join iconographer Sue Orchison as 
part of a pop-up art community for fellowship, for 
learning and to bring a contemplative spirit and 
shared wisdom to your own art work.  
Held from Friday, 23rd June to Sunday, 25th June. 
Please contact St Clement’s Retreat & Conference 
Centre in Galong on 02 6380 5222 for all enquiries. 

WANTED 

Rosary Beads for Mt St Joseph’s. Even if broken, they would 

be much appreciated. Please leave at front office with 

Corinne, for Pat Mangelsdorf, Pastoral Care MSJ. Thanks. 

NEW READER & ALTAR SERVER ROSTER FOR  

PERIOD 2 JULY to 24 DECEMBER 2017 

A roster will soon be prepared for this period, any new  

people who would like to be rostered as a reader and/or altar 

server, also any current reader or altar server who would like 

to change to another mass or would like to be removed from 

being rostered, please let me know.  Any new reader or altar 

server please indicate your mass of preference (Sat/Sun). 

Also need to know date/s you are unavailable for rostering.  

Contact details: bhislop2@bigpond.com or 6382 3288. 

ST VINCENT de PAUL 

ST MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL  

 

ENROLLING NOW FOR 2018 

 

All interested parents wishing to enrol their child at  

St. Mary's Primary School in 2018 are invited to call into the 

school office for an enrolment package or telephone 63825844 

for more information. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO LOUISE MUGRIDGE 

Louise was awarded an OAM Award in the Queen’s Birthday 

Honour List for 2017 for her great work of Oncology nursing 

over 26 years and services to the community of Young.  

Well done Louise. Keep up the good work! 

SPECIAL HOLY HOUR 

You are all invited to a special Holy Hour with  

Deacon Matt Ransom on Monday, 19th June in the church 

from 7-30pm to 8-30pm. For any enquiries, please contact 

Chris Emmett on (0487) 479 307.  


